Mrs. Colbert’s Second Grade - - Where You’ll Watch Our Child Grow!
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Welcome and Congratulations! You are the parent of a second-grader here at Freedom Park School! My name is Kira Colbert and I will be our child’s teacher this year! I have taught Pre-K, first, second, third and even worked with forth and fifth grade after school. This will be my thirteenth year of teaching and every year our children teach me something different. I am honored to teach our children and find that each and every one of them has something special to offer. My goal is to tap into that special “something” in each of them and bring it to the next level.
You will be amazed at just how much our child will grow this year. Most likely, our child has had the seeds of reading and writing planted, and during second grade, those seeds will grow and blossom, making our child an accomplished reader and writer. You will see changes in our child’s thinking, as he/she becomes more familiar with abstract concepts and symbols. The change will be dramatic! Just compare a tiny seed with a full grown flower! That’s the kind of growth you’ll see this year!
With your help, I’m sure we’ll have an exciting and impactful year that is bound to change everything we thought we ever knew about second grade!

Sincerely,
Mrs. Kira Colbert
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